
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Preacher 

REPORT OF THE MONTH OF  

FEBRUARY 2020 

 

The peace of God be with all of you, beloved brothers, I hope in the 

Lord you are well and enjoying good health. 

Thank God this month was also a month of blessing for us, we had a 

new baptism our new brother Emmanuel son of our brothers Luis and 

Julio, I ask for your prayers for him. 

Also in this month, I was visiting the Church of Christ that meets in the 

neighborhood December 28, this is a new congregation only one year 

old, for the glory of God my person and brother Juan Carlos Serna 

established, I was preaching and encouraging them to serve God. 

I was also visiting the brothers of the Church of Christ (indigenous) 

who meet in the San Juan neighborhood, there we visited and 
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delivered some food to these brothers who are in great need, it was a 

great blessing. 

. For the glory of God we continue to work, carrying the word of 

salvation. 

I ask for your prayers for our country, so that everything is solved. 

I also ask that you pray for church growth and unity. 

I ask for prayer for my family and myself so that the Lord give us great 

health and strength to continue forward. 

Thank God and all of you for so much mercy and love towards us. 

Your  brother, José Gregorio Diaz. 

Peace and mercy 

 

 

  Brother Enmanuel 
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